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July 15, 2020 
 
 
 
Re:  Access to schools for Exploration Camp summer programs 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
In working with Simcoe Muskoka District School Board for the re-opening of child care, we have been 
advised that summer camp programs are required to cease operation by end of day August 14th, to 
prepare spaces for September school start up.  We regret any inconvenience to child care that this may 
cause our families. 
 
Exploration Camp summer programs affected are: 
 

• Andrew Hunter 
• Hewitt’s Creek 
• Trillium Woods 

 
Child care centre programs for toddlers and preschool children will not be affected. 
 
If you have any questions please speak to your program Supervisor.  Looking forward to your return in 
September. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shirley Black 
 
 
 
Shirley Black 
Executive Director 
 


